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Concerns as follows:

Kenny Luke
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Jacqui Wallace

RE: Notification of a Public Procession: Scottish Defence League, 29 June 2013

No/low risk assessment on application does not address the current issues seen across the UK in relation to these
types of demonstrations. Consideration for heightened security to ensure parade participants and bystanders are

safe during parade?

-Road closures in city centre on same day across two different sites.

-Concerns around impact on/around the parking/transport for paraders when accessing parade site.
-Failure to engage with process, lack of attendance at SEWG.

-Ability by Roads/Traffic Management to manage two closures on same day.

Having had brief discussions with our Roads Services and Traffic Management Teams, there will be issues regarding
their capability in facilitating both this and the Armed Forces Day events on the day, even allowing for the fact that

the timings are different.
Any queries, don’t hesitate to get back.

Cheers

Yours sincerely

Kenny Luke
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